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Well Done to Class 2B who achieved 
the highest attendance this week! 

To report your child’s absence from School,  please call 0121 464 4855 Option 1 or Text 07900 351 202 between 8:00am - 9:00am 
 Please leave your Child’s name, Class and Reason for absence. 

Class Attendance % 

Nursery 88.70% 

RD 92.22% 

RE 93.70% 

1B 93.33% 

1R 93.67% 

2B 98% 

2W 97.42% 

Thank goodness the sunny warm weather has returned, 
and let’s hope it continues!  Please remember to apply 
sun cream to your child before school and provide them 
with a hat.  The children can have sun cream in school 
but they will need to re-apply it themselves. 

 

 

Mrs Simm, Miss Bahra and Mrs Wright had a meeting 
with Dainty Little Hands to finalise all the details    
of our new after school care starting in September.  
Today, we have sent the leaflet on school ping with   
a link for parents to register. The link is also        
available on our website and we have put posters up 
around school to ensure the details are available to 
all parents. 

 

As mentioned before, we shall be running our own 
Breakfast Club from September.  The Breakfast Club 
will be open from 7:30am and the children will have a 
choice of breakfast cereals as well as having toast 
and jam and a drink. There will be activities for them 
to do until school starts.  The cost for Breakfast 
Club will be £5.00 per session.  To register, please 
come to the school office for an application form. 

 

Day Care are opening up their baby unit again in   
September so if you have any unwanted baby toys or 
equipment they would be very grateful to have them – 
you can drop them of outside Day care’s entrance. 

 

From September we have two vacancies for 
Lunchtime Supervisors to assist the full-time    
Nursery children with their lunch. If you know anyone 
who would be interested in becoming a Lunchtime  
Supervisor, please spread the word and they can   
collect details and an application form from the    
office, which will be available on Monday afternoon. 

Tel:  0121 464 4855 
Website:  https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/ 

Attendance this week (excluding Nursery)  
 was 94.80%  

Happiness and wonder  

inspires success 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents will receive       
letters outlining the details of our Sports’ day to be 
held on Thursday 14th July down on the large field at 
the bottom of Vineyard Road. It will begin at 9:30am 
and parents are welcome to come and watch. The    
classes have all been divided into four colours which 
will be the team they’re in. We ask that your child 
wears a t-shirt the colour of the team they’re in. There 
will be a selection of races and the team with the most 
points will be the winning team. We now need to pray 
that the weather remains good for the day! 

We have seen a big improvement in children walking 
their scooters and bikes onto the school playground 
and would like to thank you for your support in this 
matter. 

 

 
Bellfield Junior and Infant 
School are pleased to announce 
there 1st signing of the summer 
transfer window!  
 
Mr Peppall is our new Assistant 
Site Manager and we will be    
seeing him around school from 
Monday 20th June. 

https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/
https://www.daintylittlehands.co.uk/after-school-clubs-2/


 
 
 

Nursery: - Noah 
For his improved confidence in speaking. 

 

Class RD: - Denzel 
For his positive attitude towards his learning. 

Well done Denzel! 
 

Class RE: - Sadie 
For her fantastic writing in assessments  

this week. 
 

Class 1B: - Freddie-James 
For his improved confidence. 

 

Class 1R: - Matthew 
For amazing work in Maths! 

 

Class 2B: - Isabella 
For neat handwriting and always presenting  

her work beautifully. 
 

Class 2W: - Corey 
For amazing story writing. 

 
 

Class RD: - Lily-May 
Class RE: - Ariah 
Class 1B: - Julia 

Class 1R: - Melody-Rose 
Class 2B: - Hena 
Class 2W: - Olivia 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 

Mon 27/06/22 - New Nursery Induction 2:00pm 
Tues 28/06/22 - New Reception Induction 9:30am & 2pm 
Wed 13/07/22 - Day Care Graduation in school hall 9:00am 
Thurs 14/07/22 - Rec, Yr1 & Yr2 Sports Day 9:30am  
  (Sports Field bottom of Vineyard Road) 
Fri 15/07/22 - Reports to Parents 
Fri 15/07/22 - DAY CARE ONLY - Last Day of Summer Term 
Wed 20/07/22 - Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly 2:15pm 
 

Last Day of Summer Term is Thursday 21st July  
(for all children except Day care) 

 
 

Well done to you all! Please join us in assembly on  Monday morning at 9:10am to celebrate your child’s success.  

  READING  
 

  YEAR ONE 

Ashira 
 

 

AWARD 
 

YEAR TWO 

Ivy 
 

MATHS AWARD 

 

YEAR ONE 

Oscar 

 

YEAR TWO 

Klara 

We had a visit from Sammy Skills this week! 

The children have also 
been making cards and 
gifts for their Dad or 
someone special in 
their life for Father’s 
Day. 

We asked you to bring in photos and certificates              
of achievements from activities that the children do in 
their own time.  We did not realise how many talented       
children we have!  We will continue with Sammy Skills  as 
the children are enjoying sharing their skills.  Next week 
we will be learning some Yoga moves.  For more               
information on the importance of physical activity in      
children,  click on the Sammy Skills logo above!  

https://startwellbirmingham.co.uk/sammy-skills/

